[bookmark: _GoBack]I am very opposed to target shooting in the Pikes Peak National Forest.  This is an area that has heavy usage by hikers & mountain bikers.  Very dangerous to combine shooting with hiking & biking.  There is too much illegal shooting already.  We need more park rangers patrolling the area for that.  Also, the trash & bullets left behind is an environmental concern.  Thank you, Shirlee Dobbs
